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Hi, I feel that before this project can move forward, there needs to be an assessment of the impact the project will
have on the local sage grouse population which is endangered in our state. What percentage of their habitat is going
to be lost? Will the project result in habitat fragmentation and/or degradation. If this assessment has already been
done then the report needs to be made available to the public.

In addition, it is not clear how the energy generated by the project will benefit the residents of Chelan County. How
many local households will the project supply power to? What percentage of this renewable energy source is
expected to be available to be purchased by the local utility company - Chelan County PUD? None of this
information is provided in the company presentation.

Thank you
Tracey Somera
tsmcdole@gmail.com
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